
Response 1, June 15, 2024:

Mercer Super Trust discloses to members that it seeks to exclude certain categories of 
investments for various options, and further notes that it engages a specialist third-party 
research provider to create a list of excluded securities. Mercer Super Trust reviews its 
exclusion criteria regularly.

Response 2, June 17, 2024:

For its Sustainable Plus Option, Mercer Super Trust confirms that as at 31 May it does not 
hold the securities ABC referenced.


